

Pakistan Football Federation Mr Makhdoom Syed Saleh Hayat President PFF Football House Nashar Park Ferozepur Road LAHORE 54600 Pakistan

Zurich, 18 August 2010

Dear President, dear President,

I have been following news of the horrendous tragedy in your country and I would like to express my deep sympathy to the Pakistani people and the Pakistani football family.

The infrastructural damage caused by the floods is even more appalling than the dreadful damage caused to your country by the earthquake disaster in 2005. In the face of such tragedies, it is imperative that your country receives the support of the international community.

We are at you and your association's disposal at this terrible time in the spirit of solidarity and ask you to let us know how we may be of assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Joseph S. Blatter

CC: Mohamed Bin Hammam - AFC President